Comments Submitted by R. Kelley, BPA


[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: Kelley,Rod (BPA) - SR-3
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 9:59 AM
To: naesb
Subject: NAESB WEQ Request for Formal Comments on Recommendation to Support 2016 WEQ Annual Plan Item 5.d – Due July 20, 2016

BPA would like to post the following comment:

The Bonneville Power Administration fully supports the Market Operator changes.

Thanks,
Rod

